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September 1, 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Students, Families, and Staff of Greater St. Albert Catholic Schools: 
 
Subject: A Warm Welcome to the New School Year from the Board of Trustees 
 
As a new school year begins, on behalf of the Board of Trustees, I would like to extend a warm welcome to each of 
you as we embark on another enriching school year. I trust that this message finds you well, recharged, and ready for 
the exciting journey ahead. 
 
I would like to express my heartfelt gratitude to all of you for choosing Greater St. Albert Catholic Schools for your 
educational journey. The decision to embrace a Catholic education is a profound one, and we are deeply honored to 
be your division of choice.  It is your commitment to a faith filled education that makes our school division truly 
exceptional. 
 
The Board of Trustees is proud to serve the incredible students, families, and staff of Greater St. Albert Catholic 
Schools. Your dedication to our shared mission is what fuels our passion for creating a nurturing and inspiring 
environment that upholds the values of our faith and empowers every student to thrive. 
 
May this school year be marked by many moments of discovery, growth, and achievement. 
 
Thank you for entrusting us with the privilege of nurturing the minds, hearts, and souls of your cherished ones.  
Wishing you a splendid start to the new school year. 
 
 
Warm regards, 
 

 
 
Lydia Yeomans, Board Chair 
Greater St. Albert Catholic Schools 


